Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade Fol SCHEDULE FOI/Req/2017/070

From David Moore

All records relating to the meetings below between the Permanent Representative to the European Union or the Deputy Permanent
Representative to the European Union in late 2016 with the following parties:

Microsoft on 6 September 2016

The City UK on 19 September 2016
Jigsa Group on 3 October 2016

McCann Fitzgerald on 8 November 2016
Morgan Stanley on 30 November 2016
Alliance to Save Energy on 6 December

‘Records’ would include, but is not limited to, the following:

Any correspondence between the Department of Foreign Affairs and the third party before the meeting (i.e. records relating to the
request for the meeting, briefing being supplied on the issues to discuss)

Any briefing sought internally within the Department of Foreign relating to the meeting or from other government departments, state
agencies or EU institutions

Any minutes, including all draft minutes, of the meetings

Al documents, presentations, etc made at the meetings

Any follow up correspondence between the Department of Foreign Affairs and the third parties

Any follow up internal correspondence within the Department of Foreign Affairs or with other government department, state agencies or
EU institutions




Record Description

Granted

Section exempted under:

The CityUK 19 September
Emails from 5 August to 6 September 2017 from The CityUK to PA of Permanent
Representative (PR) Declan Kelleher requesting and arranging meeting.

Morgan Staniey
Emails from 16-24 November from Yu-Hang Man and Lisa Elliot to PA of Permanent
Representative Declan Kelleher requesting and arranging meeting.

JIGSA 3 October
Emails from 8-20 August between PR Kelleher and Desmond Rea arranging a speaking
appointment at JIGSA in Belfast

McCann Fitzgerald
Emails on 1-2 November between Roy McCann and PR Kelleher arranging a meeting.

Alliance to Save Energy 6 December
Emails of invitation and acceptance to working lunch. Attachment listing participants.

Yes

Yes

Yes

Yes

Yes




